Why Does VFW Send So Much Mail?

By Allen “Gunner” Kent, Adjutant General

Lately, I’ve been hearing some grumbling about the amount of fundraising mailings our members receive. I’d like to set the record straight. Because I really believe if everyone knew the sound reasoning behind our mailing schedule, it would clear up a lot of misunderstanding.

The fact is, dues paid by VFW members cover only 11% of the costs of VFW programs. So, without the generosity of members who respond to our fundraising mailings, America’s veterans would not be able to rely on the VFW for help. It’s that simple.

Think, too, about the demands we now face as an organization. Tens of thousands of troops are returning from Iraq and Afghanistan looking to us for help to make it through these tough times. Add this to an aging veterans’ population, and the crisis of need becomes even clearer.   

I understand that it may seem like you get mail from the VFW very frequently. But that just underscores how much we rely on you—and every VFW member—to help us fulfill our enduring commitment to “Helping Our Heroes.” We don’t want to turn even a single veteran away—ever. 

However, please do know we are listening. And, we of the VFW are committed to doing everything in our power to make your membership valuable, convenient and a constant source of pride.

If you’re concerned about the amount of mail you receive, I encourage you to join VFW’s Partners in Patriotism program—an automatic giving option that puts you in the driver’s seat. You can decide how much you want to contribute each month, quarter or year. Once enrolled in Partners in Patriotism, you will no longer receive fundraising mailings from VFW National Headquarters.
Getting started is easy. Simply call Donor Services at VFW National Headquarters, (816) 756-3390, ext. 6318. Someone will personally walk you through the simple process.

Thank you for your generosity and for never forgetting the men and women of America’s military. God Bless America.

